The Golf Course Superintendents Association of Northern California



Ten Chapter Past Presidents were in attendance at Sequoyah CC for the 75th Anniversary Celebration. Under their leadership the GCSANC has continued to flourish throughout the years.

COVER

San Jose Country Club

FEATURES

- **6** GCSANC Celebrates 75 Years of History
- **7** GCSANC 75TH Anniversary Celebration Sequoyah Country Club, October 15, 2007

CONTENTS

STRICTLY BUSINESS

- 3 President's Message
- 4 Office Notes
- 6 Naumann's NorCal News

GALLERY

8 Photo Gallery

CALENDAR

10 Events Calendar



The GCSANC 75th Anniversary Meeting and Tournament went like clockwork at Sequoyah CC, thanks to the support of G.M./Host Associate Member Tom Schunn and Host Superintendent Terry Grasso.

ThruTheGreen

Published bimonthly by the Golf Course Superintendents Association of Northern California

EDITOR

Kenneth D. Williams, CGCS

PUBLISHER Man-Yin Tang

ASSOCIATION MANAGER
Barbara Mikel

MEDIA

Emmy Moore Minister Media Consultant